March 28, 2013

This is a decision paper.

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Recommended Policy Changes to Policy 9.2212

DISCUSSION:
New state regulations require that the procedures in this policy be in place by May 1.  KSBA attorneys have reviewed and approved the attached changes.  

We have followed the KSBA format in that new wording or additional sections are underlined to indicate it’s an addition.  Wording to be deleted is either shown with brackets around it [example] or as a strikeover [strikeover].  In this way you can see how the current policy reads and what effect the changes will have.

RECOMMENDATION:      Approve the recommended revision to Policy 9.2212

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  I move that the board approve the recommended revisions to 

   Policy 9.2212.

